|anﬁ§
Midland N i |

G

PHONE 682-5241
ADDRESS REPLY TO:
BOX 1659
December 17, 1969 MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

New Mexico 0il Conservation
Commission

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1

Gentlemen:

We request a testing allowable of 931 barrels of oil and 549
MCF of gas for the State No. 1, located in Unit F, Section 27, T-15-8,
R-32-E. The period of testing was from October 8, 1969 to December 10,
1969. Repeated mechanical problems with the pumping equipment made
evaluation of this well difficult and accounts for the prolonged testing
period.

Very truly yours,
GREAT WESTERN DRILLING CO.
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